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Village of Millerton 

Planning Board Meeting 

February 12, 2020 
 

The Village of Millerton Planning Board held a Planning Board Meeting on Wednesday, February 

12, 2020 at 7:07 PM with Chairman Lance Middlebrook presiding. Planning Board Members 

present: Linda Orlando, Patti Lynch-VandeBogart and Andrew Rebillard. Planning Board 

Members absent: Eliot Ramos. Also present: Planning Secretary Stephany Eisermann, Ray Nelson, 

Brody Lamont and Cahlyn Amelio (sign in sheet attached).  
 

Invoices 

Gerstein Application: 9 John Street:  Parcel # 7271-14-353308  

• Invoice # 22926 from Mackey Butts & Wise (Attorney Ian MacDonald) 

▪ $1,556.00 
 

Motion made by Planning Board Member Patti Lynch-VandeBogart to pay invoice # 22926 to 

Mackey, Butts & Wise in the amount of $1,556.00 seconded by Planning Board Member Andrew 

Rebillard, all four (4) members in attendance approved and motion was passed.  
 

The board also discussed that Mr. Gerstein will need to replenish his Escrow in order to be placed 

on the agenda for the next planning board meeting.  
 

Minutes 

09/11/2019 

Motion made by Planning Board Member Patti Lynch-VandeBogart to approve the minutes for 

09/11/19, seconded by Planning Board Member Andrew Rebillard, all four (4) members in 

attendance approved and motion was passed.  
 

March 2020 Planning Board Meeting  

Motion made by Planning Board Member Andrew Rebillard to cancel the Planning Board 

Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 11, 2020 to be held at 50 Main Street, Millerton , NY 

12546 , seconded by Planning Board Member Linda Orlando, all four (4) members approved and 

motion was passed.  

 

The Public Hearing for the Gerstein 9 John Street Application will continue at the next scheduled 

meeting for April 8, 2020 at 7:00 PM as the applicant was not prepared to present this evening.  

 

The board requested that the applicant be notified of the meeting cancellation for March.  
 

Adjourn  

Motion made by Planning Board Member Patti Linda Orlando to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 

PM, seconded by Planning Board Member Patti Lynch-VandeBogart, all four (4) members in 

attendance approved and motion was passed.  
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Stephany Eisermann 

Planning Board Secretary 


